
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 12/06/2025 10:33:10 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

12/06/2025

MRS Marie Barbuto
5 / 34 Lovett ST
Manly Vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

We don’t want a Mc Donald’s in manly vale! Traffic will be a nightmare and it’s completely
unnecessary! Don’t do it!




